NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

October 12, 2000

Chesapeake Operating Inc
ATT: Barbara J Bale
Oklahoma City, OK 73154

RE: CANCELLATION OF INTENT TO DRILL

Gentlemen:

The Intent to drill the Shelby 14 #1 with API # 30-025-35147 was approved August 31, 2000. Then On
October 3, 2000 the Intent to drill was sent back in, but the surface location was changed and

API #30-025-35190 was assigned. Donna Pitzer talked with Barbara Bale on October 11, 2000 and she at
that time requested that we cancel the API #30-025-35147 because she had the other API number already
on the sign and with the drilling company.

So as of this date the Oil Conservation is canceling the API # 30-025-35147 and no drilling operations are
to be initiated without further notice to and approval by the Oil Conservation Division.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
.
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Chris Williams
District I, Supervisor
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